
OUR FOUNDATION:  
BUILDING OUR FUTURE
It all starts with a solid foundation. 
What are the foundations that we build on? Most will think of a 
house or building, which must have a foundation before construction. 
Other foundations may be personal; your education, your upbringing, 
choosing friends. The foundation we want you to think about is your 
relationship with Jesus Christ. 
What if that foundation for life and belief in Jesus was shaky at best? 
Those of us who come to Cross of Christ Lutheran Church are here 
to build our lives on a better foundation, which is the love and grace 
God brings when we: 

“INVITE ALL 
TO JOIN IN 
CELEBRATING 
CHRIST’S LOVE 
AS WE WORSHIP, 
LEARN AND 
SERVE.”
When we follow the life and  
teachings of Jesus, our foundation  
for life is solid. 

BUILDING GOD’S KINGDOM



The goal of the 2019 Stewardship appeal is 
to increase giving by $26,000 over the 2018 
pledged total. Pledges and contributions will go 
toward building the foundation for our future and 
accomplish the important ministry goals you will 
hear about in the weeks ahead.
We thank everyone who gives their time and 
financial gifts and ask that you prayerfully consider 
how you will respond to the invitation to increase 
your gifts in 2019.
On Sunday, November 11, we will ask you to fill 
out a card with your statement of intent for giving 
for next year, 2019. These fall days, we invite 
you to reflect on your foundation, your blessings, 
and how you might share your talents and 
generosity with the financial resources that God 
has given you.ST
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